From: Cindy Jetton

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farm Permit
Date: Friday, March 10, 2017 6:29:24 PM

| believe after hearing the comments, reading the permit and speaking with the owner, the permit
SHOULD be granted.

He is going above and beyond in measures to prevent any waste getting into the Watershed area for
Buffalo River.

Plus if you are going to have regulations on one farm then all farms should have them. The chicken
farms owned by Tyson Foods should also have to have regulations yet there is none.

Cindy Jetton
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